

1515 Stelton Road Piscataway, NJ 08854 732 572-2289, ext. 2513 Fax 732 777-1361

Dr. Frank Ranelli Superintendent of Schools

June 25, 2021

Dear Piscataway Families:

The Piscataway School District is eligible to apply for federal funding that will assist our students with technology needs. Part of the application process includes determining what types of devices students already have and use within their homes.

In order to assist us in securing this funding, we ask that you complete <u>this brief online survey</u>. Please note that all questions refer to computers or other devices owned by the student or family – schoolissued iPads do not apply here.

We appreciate your assistance and ask that you complete this survey no later than Friday, July 2, 2021.

COVID Dashboard

As our school year has ended, and the number of active COVID infections and quarantines is at the lowest it has been throughout the pandemic, we will be taking down the COVID dashboard on our district website. We will revisit the need for the dashboard as the 2021-2022 school year approaches.

We continue to follow all health and safety protocols within our summer programs and are prepared to monitor, contract trace, and alert our student's families and staff if they have been exposed to COVID-19.

Summer Learning

Our summer learning programs begin next week. Students enrolled in these programs who have questions can contact the following program administrators:

Academic Assistance Grades PreK-4: Ms. Shavonne Anderson (732) 752-2501 x 5772 (Grandview School)

Academic Assistance Grades 5-11: Ms. Sonal Bhatt (732) 752-4457 x 5272 (Schor School)

Academic Enrichment Grades 5-11: Ms. Amy Ferguson (732) 572-2289 x 2561 (Virtual)

AP Institute: Dr. Maria Cetta (732) 981-0700 x 2087 (PHS)

Summer Meal Distribution

Our summer meal distribution began this past Wednesday, and will continue on Wednesdays from 3:00 PM – 6:00 PM through the end of August. We will provide once-a-week (every Wednesday) meal distribution that includes breakfast, lunch, and snack for seven days at the following locations:

- Arbor Intermediate School, 1717 Lester Place (pick-up in the side parking lot)
- Schor Middle School, 243 North Randolphville Road
- Conackamack Middle School, 5205 Witherspoon Street
- Administration Building, 1515 Stelton Road

While you won't be hearing from me as frequently during the summer as you did during the previous school year, I will send periodic updates as we plan for the 2021-2022 school year. I want to once again thank you all for the support you showed throughout the year for our students, staff, and schools. I am very grateful for our Piscataway Family.

Very sincerely,

Dr. Frank Ranelli